1201/21 Sept. 27 Council Correspondence Sent to public works

From: treasurer@canningtonlionsclub.ca <treasurer@canningtonlionsclub.ca>

Sent: September 17, 2021 2:53 PM

To: Deena Hunt <Deena.Hunt@brock.ca> **Subject:** Scrap metal and bottle drive

The Cannington Lions Club is planning to hold a scrap metal drive and bottle drive drop off on October 2 at the Rick MacLeish Community Centre parking lot (west end near Peace Street entrance). Given it is on Township property we wanted to confirm this with you.

Walter Schummer
Treasurer, Cannington Lions Club
www.canningtonlionsclub.ca

Cannington Lions Club

70 Years of Community Service

CANNINGTONLIONSCLUB.CA

24 Laidlaw St. S. Box 171 Cannington, ON L0E 1E0 705-432-3453



WALTER SCHUMMER, TREASURER 705-432-8464 treasurer@canningtonlionsclub.ca